“To make every child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children” – PTA Mission Statement
HMS PTSA General Membership Meeting
February 7, 2023, @5:30 PM
Call to Order: President Jane Core Yatzek called the meeting to order at 5:35 PM.
Attendance: Mike Contakes, Kim Dilday, Noah Green, Alisa Smith, Peter Ritcheson, Rachel Rudis, Jane Core Yatzeck, Marie Luma, Katie Kunkel, Shanna, Laura Haas, Kirsten Murphie, Seema Patel, Rebecca Schell, Karen Knick
Current Business
Minutes from the January 17, 2022 Meeting: Minutes shared; Motion to approve January 17 minutes made by Seema Patel; Kirsten Murphie seconded it. Motion passed.
Appointment for the Executive Board: Jane recommended appointing Katie Kunkel as Vice President and our current Vice President, Kirsten Murphie, as co-treasurer to work with Peter Ritcheson. Seema Patel motioned and Noah Green seconded. Appointments accepted.  
Principal’s Update: Noah shared February updates. Next week is Kindness Week which will culminate with a pep rally including attendance recognition. Students are excited about the Sock Hop.
Treasurer’s Report: Kirsten shared that she is working on a bank reconciliation. She shared some information about current income and expenses. 
Spirit Wear: Kim mentioned we should get on the calendar to sell spirit wear for spring sports. 
Mini-Grant: Mini-grants are open until February 22nd. Mr. Contakes will spread the word for faculty and staff to apply. 
Winter Service Project: The event will be rescheduled due to Covid. No update yet but it will be on a Thursday.  
Reflections: No update yet.
Nominating: Nicole and Kim are steering the nominating committee. Send suggestions for volunteers. 
50s Sock Hop Dance: Kirsten will put up photo backdrops tonight to give the students a visual of the theme. Tickets ($5) will be sold starting February 17th. 
Family Trivia Night: Dates in March are being discussed for Family Trivia Night.
End of Silence: Jane shared that the End of Silence program should take place sometime in April. 
Stepping Up Ceremony: Not sure how this will look this year. Details will be shared as they become available.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Grill:  We will table the discussion about the grilling request for now. 
Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 6:07 PM.
Next Meeting: The next meeting will be on March 14, 2023.
